LAKES REGION REPEATER ASSOCIATION
WINBL/R - 147,03/63

The Friendly Little Repeater of the Lakes Region

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting held October 22nd, 1988

Present at the meeting were: Johnny, our President, WlJY; John
Morrison, K1VP@, the Vice President; Treasure Howard, WLQXBj; Sec'y
Hu, WILIM; Committee Members Dave, W1FYX, Andy, KINYS, and the host,
Dick, WINBL; and John's XYL, gracing our meeting and adding quality to p 2

The meeting convened after coffee and rolls, Pres. Johnny presiding.
The Minutes of the Annual Meeting were read and approved. The minutes
had been distributed to the members by mail. Treasurer Howard reported
a balance of $1,042.97.

OLD BUSINESS

Dick has not purchased a replacement winch for the tower as yet,
but will do so soon,

Hu reported no progress on drawing up Association stationary, and
it was suggested he contact Bill Wagner, WBlADF for suggestions.

Helen Giblert's suggestion about holding a mid-winter social gathering
was discussed, pros and cons made, and matter left undecided until Howard
gets more ideas from his wife,

NEW BUSINESS

The 1989 Membership applications will be mailed out with these minutes.
The dues remain at $10.00, and payment is to be made to the Treasurer. It
was asked that each membership indicate whether ornot they are a member of
ARRL., If enough are, we probably will affiliated with the League.

President Johnny requested that our Association join the New Hampshire
Amateur Radio Association, a group that represents all ham clubs of the
state, and that we pay the $15.00 per year dues. Approved.

It was agreed that all equipment that goes with our repeater would be
stored in one place; namely, at Dick's home where the repeater is located.
Only one or two items are not on hand at the moment.

Hu reported that Dave Métz had given him a name and address list of hams
in the centralN.H. area and suggested that we contact them, ;nviting them both
to use the repeater and to join the Association. Approved.

John reported that the new Radin Shack store in the Belknap Mall will be
open soon, and that will have a good supply of materials for hams. Also, the
store manager would like to be on the Association mailing list. Approved.

The next meeting of the Executive Committee will be held Saturday, February
4th, 2300 PM, at Dick's, WINBL. All Exec Comm members, please note!

The meeting adjourned at 1500,

Respectfully submitted,

C ¢ ++ 6 0 1 : Hu Topliff, WILIM, Sec'y.
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